
 
From: Whalen, Caroline [mailto:Caroline.Whalen@kingcounty.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2015 5:23 PM 
To: UTC DL Records Center <records@utc.wa.gov> 
Cc: Beaton, Rebecca (UTC) <rbeaton@utc.wa.gov> 
Subject: Docket # UT-140597 
 
King County Executive Dow Constantine conveyed the county’s deep concern for the service 
interruption by correspondence to the CenturyLink and Intrado.  His letters are in the WUTC 
record.  King County also understands the importance of a competitive market comprised of viable 
service providers for effective 911 response.  We have not requested King County staff or others to 
represent interests on behalf of King County at WUTC hearings. 
 
Caroline Whalen 
County Administrative Officer 
King County Department of Executive Services 
caroline.whalen@kingcounty.gov 
w: 206.263.9750 

  Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 
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